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From: Kirk Ranzetta
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB2007
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 11:29:30 AM


Dear Joint Committee On Ways and Means SubCommittee On Natural Resources,


 


I have just received word of the latest edits to HB2007 (A7) dated June 12, 2017.  I believe the
edits, namely the removal of the bill’s malicious attempts to adversely impact the state’s
historic districts through the preemption of local zoning authority and discretionary review, is
a step in the right direction.  My hope is that the bill is close to its final form and that it will
not return to this unwarranted effort to destroy the state's historic neighborhoods.


 


Regards,


 


Kirk Ranzetta


Senior Architectural Historian
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